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As a teacher at a charter school, I wholeheartedly support HB 3444 because it 

ensures equitable funding for all public charter schools in Oregon. Our students 

deserve access to the same resources as their peers in traditional public schools, 

and this bill would provide essential funding to enhance educational opportunities, 

transportation, and support services. Charter schools play a vital role in offering 

innovative and student-centered learning environments, and increasing the State 

School Fund pass-through to 95% will allow us to better serve our students. I urge 

legislators to pass HB 3444 and give public charter school students the fair funding 

they deserve! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


